Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida’s Office of Early Learning
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

6M-4.300
Waiting List Procedures
The Office of Early Learning announces the cancellation of a previously noticed rulemaking workshop.

DATE AND TIME: September 12, 2014, 9:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.; cancelled

PLACE: via Webinar

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Cancellation of the rule development workshop as published on August 29, 2014, in Volume 40, Number 169, F.A.R. A new date has not been determined at this time. When rescheduled, a notice of that workshop will be published in the Florida Administrative Register.

For more information, you may contact: Stephanie Gehres, 250 Marriott Drive, Tallahassee, FL 32399 or email: Stephanie.Gehres@oel.myflorida.com.

